
For more information call 1800 684 490, email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit 

transport.nsw.gov.au/pymble 

For urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call 24 hours 1800 775 465

Transport Access Program 
Pymble Station Upgrade

Planning is underway for an accessibility upgrade at Pymble Station. The upgrade will be delivered as 
part of the Transport Access Program, an initiative to provide a better experience for public transport 
customers by delivering modern, safe and accessible infrastructure. 

As part of the planning process, preliminary investigations including geotechnical investigations and site 
surveys are required in order to further progress the project design.

Site investigations 

Site investigations will be carried out from Wednesday 21 October to Tuesday 27 October 2020 and 
will include the following: 

• drilling investigative boreholes 

• topographical and design surveys 

• identifying services. 

Equipment to be used includes a small drilling rig, a vacuum truck, powered hand tools and surveying 
equipment. Most of the work will be carried out between 7am and 6pm Monday to Friday. 

Some of the work will be carried out between 6am and 10pm Saturday 24 October and 6am and 6pm 
Sunday 25 October, during a scheduled Sydney Trains trackwork weekend, when trains do not run and 
the station is closed. This work needs to be undertaken while trains are not running to ensure the safety 
of workers and customers.

Wherever possible, measures to reduce noise will be implemented including turning equipment off when 
not in use, positioning equipment as far away from residences as possible, monitoring noise, using non-
tonal reversing beepers and stopping work for respite periods. 

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience during this important work. 

For more information about rail replacement buses, please visit www.transportnsw.info or call 131 500.

Keeping the community informed 

We will continue to keep you informed with regular project updates published on the project website 
transport.nsw.gov.au/pymble. If you would like to be added to the project distribution list or for more 
information on the Pymble Station Upgrade, please contact us on 1800 684 490 or email 
projects@transport.nsw.gov.au.

For all urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call our 24-hour 
Construction Response Line on 1800 775 465.
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